
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Movie Night 
Thursday 5th December 

 
We would like to invite Year 1 and Year 2 pupils to join us for a Christmas Movie Night 
on Thursday 5th December from 4.45pm until 7.00pm. 
 
The cost of this is £3 and will include cookies and a hot chocolate. If your child would 
like to attend the Movie Night, please order your ticket online by visiting 
www.schoolgateway.com.   
 
 
We hope that the children will enjoy this opportunity and that it will get them in the 
festive mood!  
 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 and 2 
Christmas Movie Night Ticket – Thursday 5th December 

 
 

Child’s Name ___________________________________ 
 
Class             ___________________________________ 
 
I have purchased my child’s ticket online and give permission for them to attend the 
movie night.   
 
Signature of Parent / Carer ________________________ 
 
Date                                     ________________________ 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/


 


